
April 19, 2022 

 

Notice to Residents 

Pefferlaw Dam Stop Logs and Flashboard Installation Commencing 

Dear resident, 

This notice is to inform you that the Town, working with Lake Simcoe Region Conservation Authority (LSRCA), 

will commence the installation of the stop logs and flashboards on April 20 at the Pefferlaw Dam.   

The installation of the stop logs and flashboards will occur over several weeks, depending on river flow. Town 

and LSRCA staff will continue to collaborate and share operational knowledge of the Pefferlaw Dam. 

If you have any questions about the upcoming work, please contact the Town’s Senior Project Manager or visit 

the Town’s webpage at georgina.ca/pefferlawdam. 

Town of Georgina 

Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager, Operations & Infrastructure 

26557 Civic Centre Rd., Keswick, ON | L4P 3G1 

Phone 905-476-4305, ext. 2451 

Email: osanders@georgina.ca 
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